
From: 	 Lurie, Adam 
To: 	 Weinstein, Jason; Warlow, Molly; Swartz, Bruce; Rodriguez, Mary (NSD) (SMO) 
Sent: 	 3/21/2011 8:29:44 AM 
Subject: 	 RE: addressing Mexican concerns regarding Fast and Furious 

Great — thanks everyone. I will send Molly's language to ODAG. 

From: Weinstein, Jason 
Sent: Monday, March 21, 2011 8:18 AM 
To: Warlow, Molly; Lurie, Adam; Swartz, Bruce; Rodriguez, Mary (NSD) (SMO) 
Subject: Re: addressing Mexican concerns regarding Fast and Furious 

Molly's language is great. Adam, ; 	 DP 	 II drafted a Smith 
response that OLA has since revge -Cdrid-Kardiilbling. 

Jason M. Weinstein 
Deputy Assistant Attorney General 
Criminal Division 
U.S. Department of Justice 
950 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20530 
Office: (202) 305-9827 
Cell: (202) 330-1514 

From: Warlow, Molly 
To: Lurie, Adam; Weinstein, Jason; Swartz, Bruce; Rodriguez, Mary (NSD) (SMO) 
Sent: Fri Mar 18 19:01:50 2011 
Subject: RE: addressing Mexican concerns regarding Fast and Furious 

, 
Meanwhile, Mary is trying to get a better handle on how the issue is being played in Mexico —; 	 DP 	I , 	 ,.-. i 	 DP 	 : — Wait, wait, here' mary. Indeed in Mexico they are i._. 	 _i 
characterizing this as an undercover and comparing it to the "Casablanca" case, that was an unapproved Customs 
undercover operation that caused quite a furor a few years ago. 

Also — it either was or wasn't an undercover. 	 DP 
• 

. 	 . 
' My original, ;DP 	 . 

: 	 DP 	 ;led this way: : 

DP 
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From: Lurie, Adam 
Sent: Friday, March 18, 2011 6:40 PM 
To: Warlow, Molly; Weinstein, Jason; Swartz, Bruce; Rodriguez, Mary (NSD) (SMO) 
Subject: RE: addressing Mexican concerns regarding Fast and Furious 

All, 

Thanks to Molly for the ideas set forth in the following draft language that can be used to address Mexican concerns 
regarding fast and furious. 

r_T_h_o_u_ . 2h_t_s_ . _a_. 121 out the following DP .D p   

DP 
The following article includes Mexican officials concerns / claims about Operation Fast and Furious, including the claim 
that it was an "undercover program that wasn't properly controlled:" http://www.theprovince.com  
/story_print.html?id=4419814&sponsor= 

From: Warlow, Molly 
Sent: Friday, March 18, 2011 6:02 PM 
To: Lurie, Adam 
Subject: RE: addressing Mexican concerns regarding Fast and Furious 

It has been suggested that agents of the ATF facilitated or were complicit in the unlawful sale of firearms and their 
transport into Mexico. That is not the case, and such comments reflect a misunderstandirg . of the fundamental nature 
of this investig_ation,1 	 DP 	 • 
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From: Lurie, Adam 
Sent: Friday, March 18, 2011 3:55 PM 
To: Raman, Mythili; Weinstein, Jason; Warlow, Molly; Rodriguez, Mary; Swartz, Bruce 
Cc: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) (SMO); 'Johnston, Deborah A. (ODAG)' 
Subject: addressing Mexican concerns regarding Fast and Furious 

All, 

Molly and I just spoke with Matt and Debbie (copied on this email) regarding finding an avenue to provide a preliminary 
"official" DOJ response to Mexico to address Mexican concerns regarding Fast and Furious. 
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Molly and I agreed to work with Jason and Bruce to develop a few sentences for this group's consideration. Molly will 
be consulting with Mary Rodriguez and we will go from there. 

Hopefully more soon. 

Adam 
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